[image: ]

Thank you for participating in the review of the ARTS program.  Attached you will find a draft report containing our assessment of the program.  The interviews we held with internal and external partners were an integral part of the review effort and we appreciate the time you took with us to discuss your experiences with the program.  As we noted in the interviews we indicated we would provide a draft of the report for your review.  We would appreciate receiving your comments by the end of July.  Please feel free to mark up the document and return or use the comment section below and return.  You can email the comments to either of us at Nick.fortey@dot.gov or Christina McDaniel-Wilson@odot.state.or.us .  If you prefer to speak by phone, our contact information is below:
Nick Fortey, FHWA Safety Engineer:  (503) 316-2565
[bookmark: _GoBack]Christina McDaniel-Wilson, ODOT State Traffic Safety Engineer:  (503) 986-3573
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